


distance is a financial burden that we had not anticipated and are not prepared to undertake and feel
we should not have to undertake if a more reasonable solution is available. It is my hope that because
power is available just a few hundred feet away we will be allowed this judgment. We hope that
everyone involved understands that this request is not being made due to any ill feelings toward PSNH.
It is strictly based on what seems to be the most logical solution as well as the most cost effective for
everyone. Please feel free to call me at your convenience if you have any questions. | am also more than
happy to meet with you at any time if you feel it is necessary.

Thank you so much for your consideration in this matter and I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Ryan Hazelton

199 Derry Road
Chester NH 03036
603-345-0064



